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I Terri-anne Murray of  am totally
against the bill that is trying to extend the Public Health Emergency Response 
measures from 30 September 2021 to 30 April 2022.

Queenslanders are not naive and we reserve the right to a public debate, transparency and 
accountable government. NOT a dictatorship which is what we are currently witnessing.

Kind Regards

Terri-Anne Murray
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